Ecole Elémentaire | Elementary School

January 15th, 2024
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

STEMastery is being offered at Sunshine Hills again this year! Seaquam Secondary’s
STEMastery program is run by students in grades 10-12 with the hope of bringing STEM
education to students with a diverse range of capabilities in grades 5-7. This program has been a
big success in the past.

The STEMastery sessions will be offered after school from 3:15-4:15 beginning on
Thursday, January 25th and then approximately every two weeks after (please see the exact dates
on the reverse side). Please keep the schedule for future reference. This year, the program
organizers are asking for a one-time fee of $10 to cover the cost of the materials needed. If the
fee is prohibitive to your child attending, please contact Mr. Rodgers (jrodgers@deltaschools.ca)
to discuss.

[f you would like your child to participate in this program, please fill in the form below
and have your child return it to the office by Friday January 19, 2024.

Sincerely,
John Rodgers
Vice-principal

Jjrodgers(@deltaschools.ca

o<

PARENT CONSENT FORM

I give my child, ,in grade __ permission to take part in the

STEMastery program from 3:15-4:15 beginning on January 25, 2024.
After each session, my child will be (please circle one):
Picked Up by a parent/ guardian Walk home unaccompanied

I will send $10 to cover the cost of the materials to the first session on Jan. 25th.

Parent/ guardian signature Date



SESSION DATES

January 25, 2024

February 08, 2024

February 22, 2024

March 07, 2024 ({ast session before Spring Break)

April 11, 2023 (first session back from Spring Break)

April 25, 2024

May 09, 2024

May 23, 2024

June 06, 2024

June 20, 2024 (last session of the year)




